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Y o n  r 
M o n n e r s

Several town people 
who live, right on the 
common routes, to town 
by many students, ore 
complaining about the 
paper and trash on 
their lawns or on. the 
streets. . :
What’s wrong? Are 

we trying to get con
fined .to the school 
grounds all day? Come 
on kids, let’s look 
alive. Don’t let a 
few ruin everything 
for .all of us, let’s 
improve the place. 
The next time you see 
someone throw paper 
bags on the sidewalks 
make them pick it up 
with their teeth. We 
need drastic measures 
to make this town a 
place we’ll want'to 
live in when w e ’re 
part of that ’older 
generation’. MF
- K e n n e t h  C u r t i s -
.his junior year, Upi- 
■lantic and Wayne, 
both in Michigan. Ken 
is now attending his 
senior ye, r here at 
LCKS. He is active in 
the Bible Club.

He likes to play 
the guitar, sing, and 
sports. He dislikes 
homework, (don’t we 
all?)

____Evergreen......
After graduation he 

would like to become 
a minister and also 
take up artwork. He 
thinks that he would 
like to go to St. 
Paul's Bible College 
in Minnesota*

J o y  We b b
In Joy’s freshman 

year her family moved 
to Alaska to stay for 
only two . months and 
then moved back to 
Rexford.

Joy is a member of 
Pep Club and GAA. She 
is treasurer for Pep 
Club this year.

Her favorite singer 
is Johnny Mathas, her 
favorite food is hal- 
ibat and her pet 
peeve is exaggerated 
praise.

C a r o l  D a v i s
merrily off to LGHS.

She has been very 
busy here continue- 
ing her 'career of 
making people happy 
I?!) This is done in 
such ways as pulling 
chairs out .from under 
people, throwing gum 
wrappers, stuffing 
desks with junk, etc. 
However, she has ta
ken off a little time 
of her ’’career" to be
long to Pep Club and 
GAA for all four years 
In her junior year, 
she was the GAA vice 
president and now she 
is president. Carol

-....Mov-emha-r- 1#, 1°6 0
was the freshman 
class treasurer, (an 
honest one too as far 
as the FBI could de
termine) In this 
her final vear at 
LCKS, Carol is Assis
tant Circulation Man
ager- of the annual 
staff, and the Busi
ness Manager of tin 
Evergreen.

Carol lists "Oh, 
Julie" as her stand
ing favorite as far 
as songs are concern
ed , although she litas 
and coverts almost 
all popular records. 
Summer Place is her 
favorite show. Spa.g- 
getti tons her food 
list, Caroi stated 
that Kenned1' fans are 
her net peeve, while 
our sophomore bovs 
are definitely on ths 
"do like" list. The 
statement most com
monly made by Carol 
is, "I don’t suppose 
there’s anv sense in 
taking anv homework 
home is there?"
When she is gradu

ated this spring (not 
if, but when) Carol 
plans to attend a 
Beauty School, prob- 
ablv in Snokane (Evi- 
dentally she though: 
we could use a little 
improving around LC- 

HS) After some per-
suation,, Carol admit- ed that she does have 

a secret ambition after all--to get '“married. (This is secret?!)


